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If your name is not among the above Life Hembers of EBBA, now may be 
a good t:Une to consider putting it there. The advantages are several: 
(1) You will save yourself the bother of paying dues annually; (2) You 
will be benefiting your organization by helping to create an endowment 
fund; and ( 3) You may save money - for example, if you are now 30 years 
of age and presently pay $4.00 annual dues, a Life Nembership will save 
$6o.oo with a life expectancy of 70 years; and if you are now 40 years of 
age and have been payinc; Sustaining Hembership dues of $7.50, the savings 
would then amount to $125.00. 

Mrs. s.s. Dickerson, Treasurer- 1490 Long Road, Somerville, N.J. 08876 

COLOR-BANDED ROYAL TERNS 

Royal Terns from coastal Virginia have recently been color banded as 
part of a study by P.A. and F.G. Duckley on variation in chick down color. 
A total of ten different colors have been used (including a light blue, 
purple and dark blue); three at a t:Une plus one Fish & Wildlife Service 
band, have been placed on each biro, in unique combinations. Anyone ob­
serving such a banded bird is asked to send a postcard to Dr. P.A. Buckley, 
Department of Biology, Old Dominion College, Norfolk, Virginia 23508, with 
the following information: date, location, and observer's name, plus the 
band-colors and their positions (upper/lower, right or left leg). Your 
assistance in this project will be greatly appreciated. 


